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Comments: As a former Seeley-Swan Valley resident and taxpayer, I strongly oppose this development.  Please

do your part in preserving the incredible area which is one of the few untouched by out of state development.  All

anyone has to do is look at the impact to the environment, animal habitats and forest lands in and around Big

Sky, Flathead Lake, Bigfork, Whitefish, Red Lodge and Bozeman to see the consequences.  This kind of

development does not support the local economy, it destroys the local economy and the locals leave. Please limit

what this corporation will do to the Holland Lake area.  Montana is truly no longer "the last best place, "due to

companies like this and to those in Montana who have not taken a stand.  

 

Sincerely, a born and raised Montana native, and former Seeley- Swan Valley resident.


